
NIARA, INC. MEETING MINUTES 

JUNE 1, 2019 

The meeting of the NIARA. Inc./ was held at Richard’s Restaurant in Auburn, IN with 26 

members present.  All  were self introduced. 

The Secretary’s  report was accepted with a correction to Dick Toy’s name.  Motion to accept 

was Norm Kirkpatrick and seconded by Jack Dold 

The Treasurer’s report was given and approved with a motion by Leonard Shaffer and seconded 

by Roger Correa. 

Field Day report was given by Pat Stemen and sign up sheets were circulated again.    Field Day 

meeting will be held on site at the First Christian Church on June 20 at 6:30 P.M.  Everyone was 

encouraged to be there to make final preparations. 

Ares report was given by Gabe Creech. It was reported we had Skywarn net up and running with 

11 operators and lasted  for 2 hours and 49 minutes. – 6:55 P.M. to 10.00 P.M. and was conducted 

by Jeff Delucenay.  This was done on May 22, 2019. 

Internet Coordinator report is on file. 

Net Manager was not in attendance and no report. 

Tech night topics/plans are on website W9OU,org 

K9A, Labor Day Weekend has been acknowledged by QST magazine and can use call sign for 10-

14 days before and after.  Jeff is taking sign ups for operators. 

Jeff has layout for W9OU Hamfest in process and have more later. 

Decals are done and passed out.  Dave Southern looked at shirts and will have board meeting to 

discuss in July 

Jack Dold has been appointed as new Public Information Officer and passed out handbills fott to 

distribute   in waiting room,  He has made arrangements for proclamation by Mayor for Field Day 

to  appear in local news media. 

Hamfests are now on W9OU.org website. 

Dave Southern reported that antenna article in The Star did not pertain to ham radio antennas. 

50/50 drawing was $50.00 to Mike Davison 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 A.M> 

 

 


